
To whom it may concern, 
Being unable to evict tenants for nonpayment of rent will bring unnecessary hardship on 
landlords like ourselves who live on the rental income from our two properties. Rent assistance 
or subsidies paid to the landlord would be a better way to assist us all during this pandemic. It 
took us a lifetime of working to own our rentals and it’s wrong to remove our legal remedies and 
deprive us of our income. 
Cliff Wheeler  
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


